
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
6th November 2018 
 
Dear Parents 
 
To support our topic work this half term the children in Year 2 will be visiting El Torero on Wednesday 21st November. 
 
We will be learning about Spanish culture and the children will experience making and tasting a range of tapas style dishes. 
Along with this, they will meet the chef who will explain how the food is made and answer questions about Spanish food. 
 
For the visit we shall be leaving school at 11am and taking the Metro to Monument. From here we will walk down to Dean 
Street where the restaurant is based and meet members of El Torero staff who will lead the activities. Although the visit will 
not last all day (returning at approximately 2pm) we will be out of school over lunchtime. Therefore, the children will be 
provided with a range of Spanish tapas and paella for their lunch. Please note that all dietary requirements will be given to 
the El Torero team and all needs will be catered for accordingly. 
 
Some parent helpers are needed for the visit to take place and your help would be very much appreciated. Please note that 
if you wish to volunteer and sample the tapas, then a menu for helpers has been priced at £6.00 per head. You are also 
more than welcome to volunteer and not sample the menu. If you would be able to join us on our visit, then please come 
and speak to one of the Year 2 team. Places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. 
 
In accordance with the 1988 Education Reform Act we can only ask for a voluntary contribution of £7.00 to cover the cost of 
the visit. This includes the metro travel, all food and activities during the day. If it is not possible to fund the trip with 
voluntary contributions then regrettably the trip cannot take place.  If your child is eligible for free school meals because 
you are in receipt of benefits, or is pupil premium, there is no cost. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Mrs Sinclair 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………..……………………………………………………………………………… 
 
I give permission for my child ...................................................... in class ………….. to visit El Torero 
 
THE FOLLOWING INFORMATION MUST BE GIVEN 
 
Please state any allergies or dietary requirements for your child ………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Emergency contact at time of trip (Please Print)  
 
NAME:.........................................  RELATIONSHIP................................................        TEL. NO............................................ 
                         
Signed................................................Parent/Guardian     Date.............................. 
 


